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Southern Humboldt Fire Chiefs’ Association 

             
 
January 25, 2021 
 
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
825 5th Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
 
Dear Humboldt County Board of Supervisors: 
 
     The Southern Humboldt Fire Chiefs’ Association (SHFCA) would like to nominate 
Nickolas Pape from Shelter Cove Fire Department to be appointed to the Humboldt 
County Fire Safe Council (HCFSC) as the representative liaison between the HCFSC and 
the SHFCA. 
 
    Nickolas has been with the Shelter Cove Fire Department for almost 11 years and 
recently accepted a full-time position as Fire Chief for the Resort Improvement District 
#1 in Shelter Cove. Nickolas Spent 8 years with CAL FIRE, 6 of those on Copter 102 
responding to wildfires all over the state and getting a unique arial view of the 
devastation wildfires can do to communities.  
 
     We are glad that Nickolas is both qualified and willing to serve in this position. He has 
our full support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
The Southern Humboldt  
Fire Chiefs’ Association 
 
SHFCA/CA               




